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Please vote to oppose HB 3103.  Past practices have shown the timber industry clear 

cutting approach has severely damaged forests and streams and significantly 

effected wildlife in a detrimental manner.  Erosion from clear cuts damage streams 

and fisheries including many endangered species.  We have finally turned the corner 

in terms of enforcing better forestry practices.  Now is not the time to undo those 

gains by caving into the timber lobby for the sake of profit and ease of destruction of 

our public forests.  We have an obligation to protect our natural resources for 

generations to come.  Please oppose HB3103 and help preserve good forest 

practices. 


